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WRITTEN QUESTION P-0504/09
by Glenn Bedingfield (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: VAT on imported second-hand vehicles in Malta

For a number of recent years Malta has imposed VAT on second-hand vehicles imported from 
Member States despite the fact that VAT will have already been paid in the Member State of origin. In 
view of this practice, is the Commission of the opinion that Malta should refund citizens who have 
effectively paid VAT twice on the same vehicle?


